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Fellow Peoria residents,  
 
Sometimes policy positions seem dry and alienating  but they profoundly impact the lives of those they 
touch. I'd like to throw my support at a new candidate, Denette Dunn.  I've personally worked with Denette 
for years and appreciate her work ethic and knowledge base. I think her talents and expertise would be 
an asset for Peoria, so please consider backing her for Peoria City Council this election.  
 
Community partnerships that Denette has organized and directed for Peoria make a tangible difference in 
our community. Rather than just talking about environmental concerns, she helped create the 
sustainability programs that Peoria uses for curbside recycling. Peoria's recycling program includes 
options for difficult materials like paints and plastics thanks to Denette.  As president of Arizona Recycling 
Coalition, she had both the subject matter expertise and organizing talents.   
 
As a former soldier, I appreciate her can-do attitude.  During my service in the Army, it was people like 
Denette that got things done.  My civilian life as a wife and mother to 7 amazing children is often impacted 
by city policy and procedure.  This year, as we celebrate 23 years of marriage, one of our older sons will 
enter his junior year in Ira Fulton's Engineering Department at ASU. People with vision and skills make 
Arizona a better place for everyone.   
 
I appreciate Denette's focus on improving the infrastructure and economic development for Peoria.  Her 
business contacts and relationships will be of value to her district and city, so I urge you to look into 
Denette's qualifications. Please consider giving her your vote and putting her to work for Peoria.  
 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
D. Thorp 

 


